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To whom this concerns, 

I just wanted to drop a quick note to express my support for including sessions dedicated to 
diversity & inclusion as a professionalism topic.  It’s important that we have representation from 
all cultures and backgrounds so our professional views reflect the concerns and insights of those 
that we intend to serve. 

Thanks, 

Bryan Clark, FCAS 

 


